
KIRKLEES COUNCIL 

(TRAFFIC REGULATION) (No.14) ORDER 2021 

Zetland Street, Huddersfield 

Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the order 

 
As part of a major scheme to reduce congestion and improve journey times on 
Queensgate, Huddersfield a change in turning manoeuvres is needed from Zetland 
Street on to Queensgate. 
 
In order to make the signalised junction of Queensgate and Zetland Street work more 
efficiently, the ability to turn right out of the junction is to be removed by introducing a 
right turn ban. All traffic leaving Zetland Street will now need to turn left. 
 
It is intended these proposals will help reduce congestion on Queensgate, 
Huddersfield. 


